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 9. ACTION  

A. Approve the Recommendation for the Superintendent of the Deer Valley Unified School District 
Ms. Frank motioned that the Governing Board accept the Administration’s recommendation to approve the 
recommendation for the Superintendent of the Deer Valley Unified School District. Mrs. Ordway seconded the 

motion.  The motion carried (5-0). 
The Board congratulated Dr. Curtis E. Finch for being selected as Superintendent. 

B. Approve Human Resources Changes 
Ms. Frank motioned that the Governing Board accept the Administration’s recommendation to approve the 
Human Resources Changes.  Mrs. O’Brien seconded the motion.  The motion carried (5-0). 
Mrs. Jenna Moffitt, Human Resources Director congratulated Samantha Slugh for being named Assistant 
Principal of West Wing School. 

C. Approve 2017-18 Contract Language for Exempt 10 Positions 
***This Item was moved to the June 13, 2017 Regular Board Meeting at the Adoption of the Agenda 
D. Approve Performance Pay for the Deer Valley Unified School District Superintendent 
***This Item was moved to the June 13, 2017 Regular Board Meeting at the Adoption of the Agenda 

10. PREVIEW  
A. Coding Recommendations for Computer Science – Progression of Learning Programs 

Deputy Superintendent of Curriculum, Instruction and Assessment Dr. Gayle Galligan, CTE Curriculum 
Specialist Ms. Michelle Coots, CTE Manager Ms. Jayme Fitzpatrick, and Manager of Academics Mrs. Kathy 
Borgesen presented the work of the Computer Science Education Committee and the recommendations for 
the Progression of Learning implementation timeline. The timeline for Computer Science Education will be 
brought for Board approval on June 13, 2017. 
Ms. Frank requested the Board be provided with the financial, teacher workload, and effect on the scheduling 
implications. 

The Board expressed appreciation for the preview. 
B. Absence Management, Applicant Tracking and Human Resources Management, Employee 

Performance Evaluation, Professional Development Systems 
 Mrs. Jenna Moffitt, Human Resources Director, presented information on the recommendation for the new 

Human Resources information management system. The efficiency study conducted in December, 2015 
suggested the need for a unified platform in which all HR and Payroll systems can interact. The 
implementation timeline and financial impact was shared and the recommendation to move from WinOcular 

to Frontline Technology Systems will be brought for Board approval on June 13, 2017. 

 The Board expressed appreciation for the preview. 
C. Negotiated Tentative Agreement for 2017-18 #66 Pending Ratification by the Employee 

Associations 
Mrs. Moffitt and Ms. Maria Leyva. Deer Valley Education Association President, reviewed the changes to the 
language in the Certified Negotiated Agreement. 

Mrs. Michelle Benson, Director of Classified staff, reviewed the changes to the language in the Classified 
Negotiated Agreement. 
Mrs. Fisher requested a future Study Session for a thorough review of the Classified and Certified Manuals.


